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May 2018 

 
Dear Friend of WHK Hockey; 

 
As you may know, the WHK Youth Hockey association is comprised of dedicated volunteers that take pride in teaching our children 

skill development, physical fitness, self-confidence, goal setting, self-esteem and team work through the sport of hockey. 

 
We were named the Program of the Year in 2013 for both the Yankee Conference and the South Shore Conference. In addition, 

Massachusetts Youth Hockey recognized WHK Hockey as their 2012 Program of Year in all of Massachusetts Youth Hockey. 

 
I am writing to see if your organization would be interested making a donation this year to our program. Our program is a 501(c)(3) 

organization (Tax ID number 22-2854470). Your sponsorship is of great importance to our members as this helps us keep the 

costs of the program affordable. 

 
For the 2018/2019 season we are offering the following sponsorship opportunities: 

 
1.) WHK PROGRAM SPONSOR ($200.00): A PROGRAM SPONSOR will be listed in the WHK Newsletter which reaches our roughly 

250 members as well as a link and company logo banner on the WHK web site. 

 

 
2.) WHK TEAM SPONSOR ($300.00): A TEAM SPONSOR will receive a Team Photo of the Team they will be sponsoring. They will 

also be listed in the WHK Newsletter as well as a link and company logo banner on the rolling banner on the home page for the 

WHK web site. 

 
Sponsor’s Information 

 
Business or Company        

 

Business or Company Address   
 

Business or Company Contact: Name:  Phone:   
 

Email:  Website:    
 

Choice of Sponsorship: Program Sponsor Team Sponsor 

Please circle one $200.00 $300.00 

 

Please make checks payable to WHK Hockey Association in the appropriate amount and mail to: 

Whitman Hanson Kingston Youth Hockey 

PO Box 62 Hanson, MA 02341 

 
We thank you for support and if you should have any questions please visit www.whkhawks.org or feel free to contact me 

directly. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

STEPHEN ALLEN 
Stephen Allen, President 

WHK Youth Hockey Association 

Email: sallen3110@hotmail.com 

 

 
WHK Member Credited with Sponsorship (if any):    

http://www.whkhawks.org/
mailto:sallen3110@hotmail.com

